
RADAR RECERTIFICATION INFORMATION 
 
The Radar Recertification course is available online. To get enrolled into the course send an 
email to steven.gobel@nebraska.gov with your name and email address and you will be 
enrolled into the course. 
 
The course is on the NLETC Learning website. If you are unsure of your login name and 
password, include that in your email and you will be informed of the information. 
 
If you have any questions please contact the Nebraska Law Enforcement Training Center at 
308-385-6030. 
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